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Notice to attend Skanska’s Annual Shareholder’s 
meeting April 13 
 
In accordance with NASDAQ OMX Stockholm AB’s Rule Book for 
issuers, Skanska AB hereby announces the content of the notice to 
attend the Annual General Meeting on April 13, 2012. 
 
The notice will be published on www.skanska.com on March 12 and in 
the official Swedish Gazette (Post- och Inrikes Tidningar) on the same 
day.  
 
The notice to attend Skanska AB’s Annual General Meeting 2012 is 
attached in the release.  
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Pontus Winqvist, Senior Vice President Investor Relations, Skanska 
AB, tel: +46 (0)10-448 88 51 
Direct line for media: tel: +46 (0)10-448 88 99. 

 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com 
 
Throughout 125 years, Skanska has been a modern and innovative developer and 
contractor, building what society needs. Today, Skanska is one of the world’s 
leading project development and construction groups with expertise in construction, 
development of commercial and residential projects and public-private partnerships. 
Based on its global green experience, Skanska aims to be the clients' first choice for 
Green solutions. The Group currently has 53,000 employees in selected home 
markets in Europe, in the US and Latin America. Headquartered in Stockholm, 
Sweden and listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange, Skanska's sales in 2011 
totaled SEK 123 billion.  

 

 


